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16 January 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

Cimeco engaged Great Northern Construction as a sub contractor in 2009 for work
on the Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline (DBNGP) - Stage 5B Project.

GNC hired out Batch Plant Manager and Driver Clinton Carnell, and one of their
Mobile batch plants for a period of 5 months between May and September 20009. It
involved remote area work between Compressor Station 1 near Karratha through to
Compressor Station 9 near Perth.

The work was completed within the timeframe allowed and to a high standard, as is
expected by our company. Clinton successfully represented GNC on site and was
awarded with a Performance Recognition Certificate for his valued contribution in
assisting Cimeco complete the project, displaying a high level of professionalism and
safe working culture (copy attached).

[ must also add that Mr Steve Easton and the GNC office staff were a pleasure to deal
with. Any issues which arose were immediately dealt with in an efficient and
professional manner.

I'look forward to working with Great Northern Construction on future projects and
have no hesitation in recommending them to other companies.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any additional information.

Kind Regards f

Samir Dervnskadlc
Operations Manager - Civil

Mob: 0438 205 208
Email: Samir.Derviskadic@cimeco.com.au
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